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Dear Dr. Garcia,

Recently, you attended my father, Pedro Perez, at Memorial Medical
Center's Emergency Room. I had the pleasure of meeting you once again
after many years.

I watched, and listened as you discussed the x-rays with my father and
was reminded of the person my parents spoke of so highly many times as
I was growing up. A person who was caring and dedicated to his
profession.

I would like to thank you for all the services you have performed for
our family through the years, especially the years when my parents
were struggling, and you never turned them away. As I stood there
watching you with my father in the emergency room, I had flashbacks
when I was a child and remembered the many times my parents rushed me
over to your office when they had no or little money to Pay for
medical services, and you always attended to my needs. I remember a
very caring, sweet and dear doctor who always managed to calm a scared
little girl with reassurance and a lollipop.

When the accident occurred, my father refused to see any other doctor
but you. I know why. Not only does he have faith in you as a doctor,
but as a friend who wants to say thank you for being there for all of
our family.

I know that I am speaking only for my family, but there are many who
have been in the same situation ours has been and have not made the
time to say---THANK YOU. You are a great humanitarian and a credit to
your profession.

Sincerely yours,

/144 4, 4-*
Gloria Perez-Mondragon


